
 

BUSBY  PUBLIC  SCHOOL 
South Liverpool Road, Busby, NSW, 2168   

Ph: 02 9607-7211  
Email: busby-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Ena Lakisoe-Mapuna 

  
3 April 2024 

Dear Parents/Caregivers of Year 6 Children,  

 

 We are now in the process of organising the ‘Class of 2024’ polo shirts for our current Year 6 students.  It will 

be a black short-sleeve polo shirt with a light blue and maroon design. These shirts can be worn in place of the 

children’s regular school shirt. 

 

 The children have indicated that they would like to have a design printed on the back of the polo shirt along 

with their names. The school emblem/crest will be printed on the left-hand side sleeve.  These polo shirts do not have 

a pocket. 

 

Proposed Design:  

 

 
 

 

Sizes: C10- 6XL Large (Students have already tried sample sizes, and the correct size has been ordered for them.) 

 

Cost: $35 each 

Polo shirts will not be refunded or exchanged for any reason. 

 

To secure an order with our supplier we require a $10 deposit.  

 

If you would like your child to have a ‘Class of 2024’ polo shirt, please fill out the order form attached and return 

either your deposit or full payment to the school by Friday 10th of May 2024. 

 

Shirts cannot be given to a student until full payment is made. 

 

Regards, 

Ms Donna Sama                  Mrs Ena Lakisoe-Mapuna 

Stage 3 Assistant Principal                Principal 

 

 

--------------------- Please return this order form by Friday 10th of May 2024----------------- 

 
CLASS OF 2024 POLO SHIRT ORDER FORM 

 

I wish to place an order for the ‘Class of 2024’ polo shirt for my child __________________________  

 

 $10.00 Deposit is enclosed –  

The remainder to be paid before shirt can be issued 

      OR 

  $35 Full payment is enclosed    

 

 

____________________________   ________________ 

Parent Signature     Date 
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